
 
 

 
 
 
 

February 2021 newsletter – Churchdown Club 
 
We hope this email finds you well and managing to keep yourselves 
entertained during this latest lockdown. Sadly, we have no news as yet from 
the Government as to when we may be able to reopen, as soon as we hear 
anything you will be the first to know!! 
 
Membership renewals kept us busy in January with all brand new membership 
cards ready at the bar waiting for you when we reopen and current 
membership cards renewed for when we welcome you back to take advantage 
of drinks discounts! This year there are no late payment fees for renewing but 
we would encourage you to renew using our contactless online link rather than 
waiting and doing it face to face. Membership is a great way to support one of 
your local village businesses and so that we can give something back to our 
local community, any members booking a private function in the future will 
have the fee waived for the hire of our function room. 
Renew/Join here: 
http://churchdownclub.co.uk/membership.html 
 
If you follow us on social media (either Facebook or Instagram) you may have 
noticed this week we are showcasing a number of the sporting groups that call 
Churchdown Club ‘home’. We are a very active sporting hub, not just with the 
skittle alley, pool table and darts board (when we are permitted) but you can’t 
fail to miss our two tennis courts and picturesque bowls green. Throughout the 
week we welcome a number of sports clubs, we have Simone Hopkins & Sons 
martial arts on a Wednesday, we have the Gloucestershire BSAC 332 scuba 
diving club who use the club for social events and committee meetings, we 
also planned to start a Friday morning Clubbercise class with Em from 
Clubbercise Cheltenham, a fantastic fun way to keep fit – Clubbercise will 
commence when we are permitted!! 
If you would like more information on any of our sports clubs, please reply to 
this email and we will put you in contact with the relevant person. 

http://churchdownclub.co.uk/membership.html


We do have capacity to welcome more groups, if you or anyone you know is 
looking for a large space to meet, again please contact us, we would love to 
welcome a yoga class, dance, or perhaps a walking group returning from a 
ramble up the hill for a hot drink and catch-up. 
 
Remaining on the subject of local sport, we are proud to have been awarded a 
grant through Gloucestershire County Council Growing Our Communities Fund, 
this grant recognises the important contribution Churchdown Club makes to 
the local sporting community and the potential we have to grow this in the 
future, we will keep you up to date on developments. 
 
Finally putting a name and a face to the newsletters, the newsletters are sent 
on behalf of the committee and the Management at the Club, if you visit the 
Club you will probably know Charlotte, at the start of the year Charlotte was 
promoted to the Manager of Churchdown Club, in January she successfully 
renewed her Personal License qualification, she is really looking forward to 
reopening with her team and planning for the summer – it is our Centenary 
year so if COVID allows we have so much to look forward to!!! 
 
Please continue to stay safe and we hope to see you soon 
 
The Committee and Management at Churchdown Club 


